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Iftikhar Jehan
From: Khalid Habib <khalidhabibkhoso@gmail.com>Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 1:05 PMTo: Iftikhar JehanCc: Asifn@who.intSubject: Resigning from my position as UCPO Bago Daro
Follow Up Flag: Follow upFlag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir,  Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as UCPO Bago Daro, and with sincere regret, I am not accepting new contract  I would like to also state that in my tenure under your great leadership in CHIP Training and consulting family, I learnt so much and will proudly interven in future for the betterment of communities.   Best Regards Khalid habib khoso  UCPO UC Bago Daro  


